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I have the honor to address Your Excellency to request that you convene, as soon as possible, a special meeting of the Permanent Council under your distinguished chairmanship, to update the Permanent Representatives and Observers on the tragic events that took place a few days ago in the Amazon town of Bagua.


Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.


MARIA A. ZAVALA


Permanent Representative of Peru

Ambassador 

Graeme Clark

Permanent Representative of Canada

Chair of the Permanent Council of the

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.
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